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Reception and Key Stage 1 pupils
enjoying a theatre production experience

We have come to the end of a very long 8
week half term. I would like to take this
opportunity to thank my team for their
dedication and hard work during this
period. 
Hopefully, you have had an opportunity
to read the letter we shared yesterday,
regards further improving our health and
safety procedures. I have already
received some supportive messages
from parents about these measures
which is very much appreciated, and I
hope that you can support us by having a
conversation with your child about these
changes.
I would like to finish this update by
thanking parents who always park in a
considerate way, and quite rightly follow
the highway code when it comes to
parking safely. Unfortunately, I am still
constantly receiving emails from local
residents who are becoming
understandingly frustrated that some
cars are parked across their driveways or
are on pavements or grass verges. I too
have witnessed some parents parking in
the bus bays or on the corners of
junctions which is a real health and
safety hazard putting families at risk as
there is less visibility to cross roads, or
results in blocking the accessibility drop
down curbs. Can I respectfully ask that
everyone parks in a considerate and safe
way. Please consider setting off a few
minutes earlier and be prepared to park
a bit further away and walk (park and
stride).
I also hope that you all have lovely week
with your family, and you get to make a
few memories during this break.



If you are looking to inspire your child
with art, you might like to visit a
collection of art work created by
secondary pupils in out Trust, which is
open from 11th November.



Mrs. Dunton will be holding
a flute and recorder
workshop followed by a
concert at Bottisham Village
College on Thursday 13th
March at 6:00pm.
All Mrs. Dunton's flute and
recorder students at
Bottisham Community
Primary are invited.

Flute and Recorder
workshop and concert 

Potato salad made by Becky in the
kitchen with the potatoes planted
as part of our Field to Fork project
in the summer term. The children

harvested them last week.

Field to Fork project



PTA Events

School Disco
The pupils had a brilliant evening
dancing the night away on Wednesday,
and with parents support raised an
amazing £700, thank you.



New Clothes and Shoe Donation
Station

There is now a place you can
bring your old clothes and shoes
to be recycled. This will replace
bags being left outside the site
supervisors house.



This week in Acorn Preschool Class the children have been learning about
Celebrations and making beautiful Diva Lamps and Rangoli Patterns in preparation
for Diwali on 1st November.

Acorn Preschool
work



Before and After School Clubs 

Some changes to this timetable. Choir is
on Mondays. After half term Forest school
has come to an end for now. There is also a

new Arts and Crafts club starting on
Wednesdays.

Class Assemblies 
Autumn Term

All Year 5/6 assemblies will
be in the Autumn term. 
They will be as follows:

Maple- 7th November,
2.45pm

Sycamore- 12th November
2.45pm

Attendance
This year we have set an

ambitious target of 96% for the
our overall school attendance

for the year. The national
benchmark is 95%, and last year

our attendance was 94% 

Current attendance in each Year Group:
Reception - 94.93 ↑

Year 1 - 97.5
Year 2 -96.1 ↑
Year 3 - 95.5

Year 4 - 97.4 ↓
Year 5 - 96.1 ↑
Year 6 - 97.7 ↑



Monday Before school Gymnastics with Premier (R-6) – 10 weeks
Monday 23rd September, Monday 30th September, Monday 7th October, Monday 12th October,

Monday 4th November, Monday 11th November, Monday 18th November, Monday 25th November,
Monday 2nd December & Monday 9th December

NO CLUB - Monday 21st October 

Monday After school Football with Mr Green (3-4) – 11 weeks
Monday 23rd September, Monday 30th September, Monday 7th October, Monday 12th October,
Monday 21st October, Monday 4th November, Monday 11th November, Monday 18th November,

Monday 25th November, Monday 2nd December & Monday 9th December

Tuesday After school Dodgeball with Mr Green (5-6) – 10 weeks
Tuesday 1st October, Tuesday 8th October, Tuesday 15th October, Tuesday 22nd October, Tuesday

5th November, Tuesday 12th November, Tuesday 19th November, Tuesday 26th November, Tuesday
3rd December & Tuesday 10th December

NO CLUB - Tuesday 24th September – Parents evening 

Wednesday Before school Targets with Mr Green (1-2) – 11 weeks
Wednesday 25th September, Wednesday 2nd October, Wednesday 9th October, Wednesday 16th

October, Wednesday 23rd October, Wednesday 6th November, Wednesday 13th November,
Wednesday 20th November, Wednesday 27th November, Wednesday 4th December & Wednesday 11th

December.
 

Wednesday After school Netball with Mr Green (3-6) – 10 weeks
Wednesday 25th September, Wednesday 2nd October, Wednesday 16th October, Wednesday 23rd

October, Wednesday 6th November, Wednesday 13th November, Wednesday 20th November,
Wednesday 27th November, Wednesday 4th December & Wednesday 11th December.

NO CLUB - Wednesday 9th October

Thursday Before school Dance and Drama with Premier (R-6) – 11 weeks
Thursday 26th September, Thursday 3rd October, Thursday 10th October, Thursday 17th October,

Thursday 24th October, Thursday 7th November, Thursday 14th November, Thursday 21st November,
Thursday 28th November, Thursday 5th December & Thursday 12th December.

 
 

Thursday After school Multi-Sports with Mr Green (1-2) – 9 weeks
Thursday 3rd October, Thursday 10th October, Thursday 17th October, Thursday 7th November,

Thursday 14th November, Thursday 21st November, Thursday 28th November, Thursday 5th
December & Thursday 12th December.

NO CLUB - Thursday 26th September – Parents evening
NO CLUB – Thursday 24th October – School Disco

Thursday After school Forest School with Louise Crook (5-6) – 5 weeks
Thursday 26th September, Thursday 3rd October, Thursday 10th October, Thursday 17th October,

Thursday 24th October



School Events

 Data Protection
Thank you to parents for completing the data collection sheets regards

use of photographs. We will be reminding parents who have not yet
completed these forms to do so over the next few weeks. Can we also

remind you that you can opt out at any time for your child’s photograph
to be used by any third party 

Safeguarding


